
Dr. L.B. Singhal 

(Ph.D., MBA, LLB, B.Sc.) 

Secretary General, AEPC 
  

AEPC/HO/SG/R&PA/2021 

31st Aug, 2021 

  

Sub - Trade Notice No. 02/2021 Grievance Redressal Week from 30.08.2021 to 

03.09.2021 
  

Dear Members, 

  

The Office of the Addl. DGFT, Mumbai vide its Trade Notice No. 02/2021 dated 

30th August, 2021 has informed that Grievance Redressal Week is being held in the 

Office of the Addl. DGFT, Mumbai from 30.08.2021 to 03.09.2021 

  

  

The following issues would be taken up during the Grievance Redressal Week: 

  

(i)      Where there is an abnormal delay in processing the cases. 

(ii)     Deficiencies have been raised by this office which is not consistent with the 

Foreign Trade Policy or Handbook of Procedures. 

(iii)    Any other issue in which exporters feel that special attention is required in respect 

of their pending cases. 

  

The relevant notification is attached for your kind reference. 

 

Trade is advised to avail this opportunity. 

  

With best wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr. L. B. Singhal, 

Secretary General, 

AEPC 
 


